
 

 

NOTICE: FedEx Freight Pick-Ups & Deliveries Ended 
Monday, October 3, 2022  

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Effective Monday, October 3, 2022 STG Logistics is no longer tendering or receiving 
cargo from FedEx Freight. Other FedEx divisions such as FedEx Ground have not been 
impacted by this change. Please reshare this notice with your transportation teams to 
ensure delivery orders are not issued to FedEx Freight with STG Logistics as a pick up 
location or delivery location.  
 
Please reach out to your STG representative with any questions. 


